
The SCC's 8th International Youth Tournament 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Berlin, 3rd January 2010 

Invitation  

 

Fellow volleyball players, 

 

We are writing to invite you to our International Youth Tournament for boys born 

between the years 1995 and 1996 in Marzahn, Berlin that will take place on: 

 

10th - 11th April 2010 

 

 

 

We plan to meet on the following dates: 

 Fr. 09.04.2010 check in at 8pm 

 

 Sa. 10.04.2010 9.00am - grand opening 

    9.30am - then a meeting with the trainers 

    10am - tournament begins 

    and at around 7pm play will be over for the day. 

 

 So. 11.04.2010 8am - the games begin! 

    Around 16.00 clock Award Ceremony   

  

 

The team shall consist of a maximum of 10 players born in the years 1995 and 1996 (or 

younger) plus 2 supervisors. 

 

Arrangements for your overnight stay: 

Choice A: you make your own arrangements 

Choice B: Overnight accommodation with breakfast costing €7.50 for the night. 

 

Tournament Rules: 

  They will be 6 people on each team which will played on a 9m2 area. The net 

will be 2.24 metres. 

 You are not allowed to use a "Libero".  

 In order to win, you must win 2 lines. 

 In addition, we will be following the standard, international volleyball rules. 

  Those who have won in previous years will play first and the rest will play 

second 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The tournament is limited to 12 teams. The order of play will be decided based on who 

we receive a response from first. The participation fee is €50.00 per team. 

 

If you wish to attend, they we expect to hear from you before 01. February 2010 at the 

latest.. 

 

Here is a list of teams that have also been invited: 

Friedrichshafen, Leipzig, Dresden, Mühldorf, Essen, Bitterfeld, Schwerin, Mömlingen, 

Fürstenfeldbruck, Moers, Schöneiche, Amstetten (AUT), Graz (AUT), Modena (ITA), 

Paris (FRA), Moskau (RUS), Liberec (TCH), Kladno (TCH), Gelterkinden (SUI), Santa 

Monica (USA), Thimister (BEL) 

 

SCC Berlin 

Stefan Benderoth 

Glockenturmstr. 3+5 

14053 Berlin 

Stefan.Benderoth@scc-volleyball.de 

 

 

We look forward to hearing from you shortly! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stefan Benderoth 

Youth Coordinator 

SCC BERLIN 
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